

Gdansk, 45. July 2016

Mr Philippe Pradal Mayor of Nice

Dear Mr Pradal,

We were truly and deeply grieved here in Gdansk to hear the news of the last night's terrorist attack in Nice.

Here in Gdańsk, we stand in strong solidarity with the people of Nice and the people of France. The world needs to unite against such terrorist attacks. If we stand shoulder to shoulder we would be able to bring peace back to our homes and neighbourhoods.

Dear Mr Pradal,

With this letter I would also like to ask you to convey our condolences to all those families that suffered a great loss as a result of last night's attack.

The citizens of Gdansk sympathize with the people of Nice and all those that suffered and we join them in their pain and grief.

Yours sincerely,

Mayor of the City of Gdańsk

Paweł Adamowicz

